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City of Dover, New Hampshire

COMMUNITY SERVICES DEPARTMENT
July 8, 2022

Re: Dover Point Road Roundabout Project
Neighborhood Meeting

Dear Resident,

The City of Dover is undertaking improvements to the intersection of Pointe Place and Sheffield Drive with Dover
Point Road as patt of the city’s Capital Improvement Plan. Intetsection improvements include the construction of a
roundabout to accommodate increased traffic in the area. The city has obtained a consultant to design the Dover
Point Road roundabout project to ensure the intersection improvements are safe and accessible for all users.
Engineeting design plans will be developed throughout 2022, with a potential construction start date in the spring of
2023.

We ate in the preliminary design phase of this project and have planned a neighborhood meeting to gather insight and
ideas from all residents and community members.

WHEN: Tuesday, August 274, 2022 at 6:00 p.m.
WHERE:  Community Setvices building at 271 Mast Rd

All are encouraged to attend this meeting. A description of the proposed improvements will be given and time will
be allotted for residents to provide input and ask questions of the Engineets and/or City officials.

A website for the project is in progress, which will have project updates, please continue to check the following for
the project website: https: overnment/city-operations/community-services/cutrent-
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Should you have any questions regarding the project, please contact Community Services at (603) 516-6450 or email
me directly at j.semptini@dover.nh.gov. We are looking forward to working with you on this project.

Jillian Semprini, PE
Assistant City Engineer



